
Homework Policy 
 

In accordance with Tulare City School District’s homework 

policy, fifth grade students will receive no more than 50 

minutes of homework each night.  Students must read for at 

least 20 minutes Monday through Thursday and complete 

any unfinished classwork.  Students must also do a reading 

log every night, which is a 5 sentence summary of what 

they read. If your child spends more than 50 minutes on 

homework each night and you would like to reduce this, 

please let me know so that I may find a way to help.  I 

greatly appreciate any support you give your children with 

their homework each night! 


